
Dear Chief Humes, 

As a public servant who formally worked for the NYS legislature and now 
for the OR state legislature, I want to urge you to end the practice of 
counting people in the wrong place (prison gerrymandering). It is critical 
that we have an accurate, fair, and truly representative 2020 Census. 

Please be on the right side of history on this seemingly minor but ultimately 
very impactful decision. 

Thank you,  
Anna Pycior 
 


